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Corrine A. Lindo   

Municipal Clerk  

A T L A N T A   C I T Y C O U N C I L 

        Office of The Municipal Clerk  

 

 

 
 
55 TRINITY AVENUE, S.W. 

Second floor West 

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303 
DIRECT (404) 330-6031 

calindo@atlantaga.gov  

 

Shannon K. Manigault 

Inspector General 

City of Atlanta 

185 Ted Turner Drive, SW 

Suite 6200 

Atlanta, GA 30303 

 

Dear Inspector General Manigault: 

Thank you very much for your communication dated September 17, 2024 which purports to advise 

my office regarding how to handle the information contained on the Referendum Petitions which 

were submitted to the Office of the Municipal Clerk as documentation to support a referendum to 

repeal City of Atlanta Ordinance 21-O-0367.  You recommend that we redact unlisted and cellular 

telephone numbers from the Petition posted on the Clerk’s website. 

Please note that the form of the Referendum Petitions, created and submitted by the petitioners, 

failed to delineate between cell phone, unlisted, or other telephone numbers.  Without those 

delineations, the Georgia Open Records Act, according to the City’s Department of Law, does not 

allow these numbers to removed.  Consequently, there will not be any additional redactions to the 

petitions. 

Sincerely,  

 

Corrine A. Lindo 

 

Cc:  City Council Members 

Patrise Perkins-Hooker, City Attorney 

 

Encl.  
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